
THE OXFORD AND CAMBRIDGE SOCIETY OF SINGAPORE 
 

 
 

INVITATION 
“ROW FOR HOPE” 2023 
SATURDAY 21 OCT 2023 

BOAT RACE AND PICNIC - MARINA BAY SINGAPORE 
GALA DINNER - GOODWOOD PARK HOTEL 

 
The Oxford and Cambridge Society cordially invites our fellow Alumni for a Boat Club weekend in 
Singapore, with boat racing and picnic at Marina Bay, cocktails and an elegant Boat Race Dinner at 
Singapore’s historic Goodwood Park Hotel.   
 
The Singapore Alumni look forward to welcoming all our fellow alumni for a very special reunion.  
Families and supporters are most welcome.  We hope for a fun and successful weekend for all!   
 

SATURDAY 21 OCTOBER 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please let us know (by return of email) as soon as possible so we may make the necessary 
arrangements. To defray costs, rowers are requested to contribute S$300 per person fully inclusive of 
boat rental and racing costs, picnic lunch, cocktails and formal black-tie dinner.  (Non-rowing guests 
S$200). The Goodwood Park Hotel will offer special room rates, transport, hospitality and sightseeing 
on request. For accommodation bookings and information, please contact Ms. Bonnie Tan (Assistant 
Director of Sales) at bonnie.tan@goodwoodparkhotel.com or (65) 67301881.   
 
“Row for Hope” 2023 is a sporting and charity event of the Oxford and Cambridge Society of 
Singapore, in aid of the Singapore Cancer Society.  


